
DR. LISHA CABRAL​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ CAROLS PEREZ 
 ​ SUPERINTENDENT​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ DIRECTOR OF DIVERSITY, EQUITY,  

INCLUSION AND ACCESSIBILITY  
CHRISTINE PRUITT​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ CRAIG DAVIDSON  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL  SERVICES 
ONDREA STARZHEVSKIY​ ​ ​ ​  ​ ​ ​  
DIRECTOR OF FINANCE ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ KRISTINA DENAPOLI​ ​  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ DIRECTOR OF  HUMAN RESOURCES​  
ANTHONY KOPACZ​ ​ ​  
DIRECTOR  OF OPERATIONS​ ​           

 
 
June 2025 
 
 Dear Easton Public Schools Students and Families:  
 
This letter is to inform you of Summer Reading Opportunities for students entering grades 1-8 in the fall 
2025.  
 

Although summer is a special time to enjoy the outdoors, play, explore and have fun with our friends and 
family, we are mindful that it is important to practice our reading over the summer so that we keep our learning 
minds fresh, sharp, and ready for next year. Attached to this letter are lists of suggested books that will help 
your student build background knowledge ahead of their first literacy unit of the school year. Research is clear 
that the more background knowledge a student has, the stronger the comprehension of a text will be. It is not 
suggested or expected that your student reads all the selections on the attached list. Feel free to pick and 
choose.   
 

We also strongly encourage regular trips to the Ames Free Library to allow your student to pick books of 
interest. Easton is fortunate to have one of the best public libraries in the state and their children’s literature 
selection (and space) is phenomenal.  
 

What we think is most important for your student’s readiness for school is decreasing screen time and 
increasing time playing and talking with family and friends. We are noticing a decreasing trend of interpersonal 
skills, communication, and problem solving, particularly in unstructured social settings, within our student 
population. We believe in the power of face-to-face communication, play, using your imagination, sharing your 
thinking, seeking different perspectives, and listening. These are opportunities that we should be actively 
seeking and facilitating for our students. Please set time limits for screen time for your students and try to 
increase time where your student is talking, playing, listening, sharing, reading and exploring the world around 
them.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and thank you, in advance, for supporting your student with this 
summer work. For more research and strategies to support your student with summer reading, you can check 
out this article. We look forward to welcoming your student back to school on September 3, 2025.  

Have a wonderful summer!  
EPS Instructional Coaches  
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